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TO ALL AFFILIATES/MEMBERS 
 

Dear Comrade, 
 

OFFICE BEARERS OF AIBOC SUBMIT PETITION TO SH. OOMMEN CHANDY THE 

HON’BLE CHIEF MINISTER OF KERALA 
 
Please refer to the discussion which was held in the Business session of the 10th Triennial 

Conference of the Confederation on the General Secretary Report and more particularly while 
replying to the discussions the undersigned urged the delegates to utilize their contacts to 
reach out to all Power Centers to convey genuineness of our demands and seek support in 

its favour for early settlement of our Salary Revision. 
 

 
 

It was on the very next day i.e. on 11th March 2014, the flight from Thiruvananthapuram to 

Mumbai was carrying several delegates returning after attending the 10th Triennial 
Conference of AIBOC. One of the co-passengers was Hon. Chief Minister of Kerala Shri 
Oommen Chandy. Seizing the opportunity the delegates led by Com. S. D. Bali, Com. 

Shekhar Kadam & Com. Debasis Ghosh briefed him about the pending & overdue wage 
revision of the Bank officers. They urged him to look into the just cause. He lent a patient 
ear to our rightful demands. In a smart & splendid move, Com. Shekhar Kadam prepared a 

brief petition highlighting just & long pending demands of wage revision.  The petition was 
signed by almost 50 delegates, who were sitting from one end to other end of the aircraft, 
and was handed over to the Hon’ble Chief Minister by Com. S. D. Bali, Com. D. Ghosh & 

Com. Shekhar Kadam and other leader aboard. Shri Chandy assured the petitioners to take 
up the issue at appropriate level. This was a unique and spontaneous move performed by 
the alert soldiers of the Confederation.  

 
We appreciate the presence of mind displayed by all the delegates of AIBOC in furthering the 

cause of the Bank officers and employees and call upon each one of you to utilize their 
contacts and opportunities and continue building pressures on all who matter and 
simultaneously pulling our socks up for the bigger struggle ahead.  

 
With revolutionary greetings,  
 

                  Comradely yours, 

       
        (HARVINDER SINGH) 
    GENERAL SECRETARY 


